September 19,2014

Dunbar Senior High School 101 N St NW

Washington DC 20001

Ms. Jennifer Thomas Howard University School of Communications 525 Bryant St NW Room W5 233-O

Washington DC 20059

Dear Ms. Thomas

This is a letter to invite you on October 10,2014 to speak to the students at Dunbar Senior High School College Summit class. The class premise is to guide our students in a college bound trajectory and provide exposure of all levels of preparedness to motivate them. You would add great value to this process as you have demonstrated in your own life and career pursuits. We the Dunbar Family believe you to be an excellent role model for our students to emmulate.

Thank you in advance for your participation.

Best regards,

Max Maurice